
I strongly object to the proposed House Bill 1171. I find it completely disgraceful 

to attempt to introduce a Bill that will eliminate any possibility for parents to be 

knowledgeable about their children's actions as pertains to their reproduction 

future. The possibility that it would be possible to rape a child by an adult with no 

criminal consequences and for Maryland to become a haven for abortion and 

murder of innocent life is inexcusable! To aggravate this even further knowing that 

this will be available free of charge to people receiving this “service” to any 

person. 

 

What future do we leave for our children, grandchildren and society if this is 

allowed to become law.  

I urge you to prevent this bill from moving forward. 

 


